
Manheim Twp. H.S.      BULLETIN #151                           Friday, April 22, 2022 
 
Student Drivers: Please be advised that as we near the end of the school year the parking lots are becoming very full. This is a 
reminder that all vehicles are required to have a parking permit and must park in their assigned parking lot. There will be no 
warnings issued for students parked on school property without a valid parking permit and all unregistered vehicles will receive a 
parking violation. 
 
A reminder to all students:  as the temperatures rise the dress code as published in your handbook remains the same.  YOUR 
ENTIRE TORSO MUST BE COVERED.  Crop tops and exposed stomachs are not permitted. Additionally, hats, hoodies, and all 
other non-religious head coverings need to remain off in class and within the hallways after 7:30 am.                      Administration 
 
The Counseling Office is offering two additional sessions for Juniors to support them in their college search and planning 
process! On April 26th, at 1PM an admissions representative from Johns Hopkins University will review things to consider when 
searching for colleges, general college types, and the application itself.  And on April 29th, at 9AM we will host a Mock 
Admissions session. This session will be facilitated by a Gettysburg Admissions representative and will help students to explore 
what's considered in the admissions process. Each session will last approximately 1 hour.  Students should sign up by TODAY, 
April 22nd using the form on the Class of 2023 schoology page!  
 
Are you interested in aviation? Then check out Schoology or stop in the Counseling Office to get information on a summer 
opportunity offered at the Lancaster Airport from June 22nd-24th.  These three days of hands-on, immersive learning will even 
include a discovery flight!  Aviation camp is FREE, but spots are limited. Interested students should apply via as soon as possible. 
The flyer with application link can be accessed on schoology or in the Counseling Office. 
 
This week at all lunches, the Interact Club will be selling carnations and messages for $1. Bring in a buck and brighten 
someone's day with a personalized message and flower. Carnations will be delivered during Period 1 on Friday, April 29.  
 
If you are still looking for more ways to help out Ukraine, Manheim Township police are collecting these items for Ukraine: 
diapers, baby wipes, baby food, dry food, hygiene items, new underwear, new socks, diaper cream, and bandages. Any of these 
items can be brought to Mrs. Daveler in room 25. 
 
Do you love Roller Coasters, Food and Entertainment?!?! Do you want to be Hershey Park Happy?!?! Great news… Hershey Park 
will be running interview sessions on Wednesday, April 27th. Please visit your “Class of” schoology page for more information. 
 
Missing your water bottle, lunch box, gym bag, or coat? Please check the Lost and Found in the main lobby.  Smaller, more 
valuable items may be found in the main High School office. Please note that unclaimed items will be disposed of at the end of 
every month. 
 
This is a reminder to all Spring Sports Athletes: Please use the Arena Entrance to the school for all athletic events, practices, 
etc. 
 
The Manheim Township School District Field Hockey program will hold its preseason meeting Thursday, May 19, 2022, in the 
high school convocation hall, at 7:00 PM. This meeting is mandatory for all players, rising grades 7-12, and their parents, 
interested in trying out for the Fall 2022 Girls High School team.  Please enter through the main entrance of the high school. 
 
The High School Girls soccer program will hold its preseason meeting Wednesday, April 27, 2022, in the high school cafeteria, at 
7:00 PM. This meeting is for all players and parents of incoming freshmen, as well as grades 10-12, interested in trying out for the 
Fall, 2022 Girls High School team. Attendance is strongly recommended. Please enter through the main entrance of the high 
school. 
 
Anyone interested in information about the boys soccer program please visit the athletics page and follow the link to sign up for 
all summer and tryouts information.  This is for all those who will be in grades 7-12 next fall. 
 
Attention 8th through 11th grade girls interested in trying out for the varsity tennis team in the fall.  There will be 
a mandatory informational meeting on Tuesday, May 10 at 2:45 at the MTHS tennis courts.  The meeting will last about 20 
minutes.  Please make sure you have a ride home after the meeting. 
 

-see other side- 



Boys Basketball Open Gyms:   Open gyms for all boys entering grades 9-12 for the 2022-2023 season will run on Tuesdays and 
Thursdays in the Arena after school.    Google calendar schedules are available via the Athletic Department's website, social 
media posts, or by contacting Coach Johns. Please pay attention to announcements on bad weather days as Spring sports may 
take the gym.  
 
Attention all girls interested in playing volleyball at the high school: There will be open gyms every Wednesday in April and May 
in the arena 3:00-4:30. A document with summer workouts and tryout information is available on the school athletic website as 
well.  
 
 
 
 

TODAY’S   SPORTS  
SPORT VS A/H SITE GAME TIME E.D. BUS TIME 

Jvsoft Solanco H JV Softball Field 4:15   
Vsoft Solanco H Varsity Softball Field 4:15   
Jvbase Solanco A Solanco HS Baseball Field #2 4:15 2:00 2:15 
Vbase Solanco A Solanco HS Baseball Field 4:15 2:00 2:15 
Jvbvolley Exeter H Arena 6:00   
Vbvolley Exeter H Arena 7:00   

 
 
 
 

SATURDAY’S   SPORTS  
SPORT VS A/H SITE GAME TIME E.D. BUS TIME 

Vtrack Leonard Stephan Invitational A Wilson HS Stadium 9:30  7:30 
Vblax Avon Grove H Ed Journey Field 2:00   
Jvblax Avon Grove H Ed Journey Field 3:30   
Vglax Garnet Valley H Ed Journey Field 10:00   
Jvglax Garnet Valley H Ed Journey Field 11:30   

 


